


When will the premium rate increase take effect?

The effective date of your premium rate increase is 12 February 2024.

What other changes might apply at your policy review date?

If your insurance is or will be held on a stepped premium basis at your policy review date, your premium will also reflect any

changes due to your increase in age.

In addition, any other changes on your policy, including increases to your cover as a result of Consumer Price Index (CPI)

increases applying (a feature that, if selected, allows your cover to increase each year to keep up with the cost of living) will also

impact your premium at your policy review date. If your insurance is held on a level premium basis, the premium for any CPI

increase in your sum insured will be determined based on the insured person’s age at the time of the CPI increase.

Your Renewal Summary

Your annual Renewal Summary, which is sent to you each year before your policy review date, will provide your insurance

premium for the upcoming year. The premium rate increases referenced in this notice will be factored into the amount shown in

your Renewal Summary.

For more information

We have enclosed more information about how premiums are calculated, and options you can consider if you want to make

changes to your policy. There is also some more information available on btlifeinsurance.tal.com.au/your-premium.

If you have any questions about these changes or want to discuss your cover, please speak to your financial adviser, or contact

us on 1300 553 764 Monday to Friday 8.00am to 6.30pm (Sydney time).

Regards,

Your BT Life Insurance team


